
I would like to show my support for SB 5531. In particular, I would like to show support for the 
Osborn Aquatic Center Funding part of the measure. As a life-long swimmer and supporter of 
the Aquatic Center since its beginnings of operation, I have truly missed my three-times-a- 
week lap swimming. It is important for all people to be able to stay in shape, and swimming is 
one of the very best exercises for all ages. Please help the pool get funding so that it may 
reopen soon. Thank you.


